
From: Helen Wilson [hwilson@scu.edu.au]
Sent: Thursday, 26 July 2001 3:31 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board appointments

Dear people,

I wish to register my concern at the way ABC Board appointments have been dictated by
government policy and political favours. It is most important that this system be replaced
by one that ensures that all Board members are appointed on merit and commitment to the
values of public service broadcasting in its widest sense.

Thank you for the opporunity to express my views.

Helen Wilson
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